

Kura Street, Titahi Bay, Porirua 5022 Phone: 04 236 8399 Fax: 04 236 8302 email: office@titahibay.school.nz

26th March 2018

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Robbie Fruean Tackle Tournament

Just a friendly reminder that our Rugby Tournament is Tuesday 27th March (tomorrow). Your child will need to make sure they are at school by **8:20am** to ensure we arrive at Porirua Park for a 9am start time. They need to meet in the school staffroom. A school rugby jersey will be provided for each child to wear on the day.

Your child will need to bring with them:

- Playing shorts
- A BIG Morning Tea and Lunch
- Water Bottle
- Rugby boots, touch shoes or sports shoes
- Mouth Guard (No mouthguard no play)
- Warm clothes to put on in between games
- An awesome KURA Attitude

Children will be returning to school between 2:45pm and 3pm.

I look forward to a great day..

Nāku Noa

Candis Wood